
Canasta Tournament

The Canasta Tournament was described by Penny 

Yegelwel as a wonderful event for charity. She 

went on to say it was a lot of fun.  Arthur Shulman 

thinks we should host a tournament every three 

to four months.  Felice Schwartz commented that 

it was very organized and Jacqueline Goldstein 

thought it was a great event and enjoyed the 

socializing aspect of the game.  

As a result of the Canasta Event, BWCPC signed-

up:

• 2 New Annual Members and

• Sold 11 Dues Raffle Entries

We had some productive lessons learned 

suggested from our players:

• Name Tags,

• Proof Read the Rules

• Advertise Better  and

• Cater a Cookie Tray

Canasta Tournament Winners

1st Place – Susan Davis 2nd Place Arthur Shulman 3rd Place Deby Mushnick
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